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May 24, 2022 
 
Kelly M. Crowe, P.E. 
City Engineer 
City of Key West  
1300 White Street 
Key West, FL 33040 
 

Subject:  Concurrence Letter for Construction Award 

Southard  Street Milling and Resurfacing  
FM # 435497-2-58-01 
Contract: G1X00 
Federal ID: D620-038-B 
County:  Monroe 

 
Dear Mr. Crowe: 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has received the City of Key West project bid 
tabulation and request for award concurrence for the subject project. This letter serves as a 
concurrence from FDOT to  City of Key West  to proceed with the award recommendation to 
Charley Toppino and Sons, Inc.  

Please be advised that, per 23 CFR 635.116 (b), all subcontractor’s contracts must be reviewed 
and approved by the Department prior to execution by the prime contractor. 
 
Attached please find:  

 The FDOT Performance Evaluation form, which is administered during the execution and 
management of the subject project and finalized at project closeout. 

 An Excel workbook containing Invoicing instructions and templates for LAP 
reimbursement requests. 

Please contact Alina Brito at (305) 470-5141 if you have any questions or concerns.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 

       Xiomara Nunez, MBA, PMP 
 District Local Program Administrator 

 
 

Attachments:  
LAP Performance Evaluation Form, Invoicing Instructions and Templates Workbook  
Cc: D6 Local Programs Office Project File 
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